
Term 4  Week 3– Thur. 1st November 2018 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
It was very encouraging to see the number of 
parents who were able to assist with catering 
for last weekend’s open garden day. We had 
some beautiful cakes made for the day. A 
special thanks to Mel’s son Cody who did a 
great job decorating cakes.Thanks also to 
other families who are doing some behind the 
scenes fundraising as well. Not everyoine can 
attend meetings and it is great to see that 
people are showing some initiative.  
 
SHOOSH PROGRAM 
No doubt many of you have seen some ugly 
scenes at sporting events involving children. 
It is tragic when parents allow emotions to 
escalate and make negative comments 
toward opposition teams, or individuals 
involved in any capacity such as referees. 
This should never happen at any sporting 
event, particularly an event where children 
are involved. Please see the latest campaign 
brochure entitled SHOOSH which has been 
produced to remind parents how to behave at 
junior sports. It is a real pity that some people 
even need such a reminder. Remember the 
old saying ….”If you haven’t got something 
good to say, say nothing at all.”  
 
PHILLIPS’ SHIELD SPORTS DAY 
REMINDER 
Parents are reminded that there is no bus for 
Phillips’ Shield day in Week 4. It is at Gus 
Smith oval in Young and all families are 
encouraged to attend. Please ensure children 
are there by 8:50 am in time to assemble for 
the March Past at 9:00am. If you are unable 
to provide transport yourself, perhaps another 
family could take your child. I will leave this 
for you to organise. Any problems, please 
give me a call.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
A big thankyou to Wombat Public School 
P&C who have offered to do the catering for 
the day. This is a big task and we just felt it 
was too big for us this year so thankyou 
Wombat for the generous offer to open the 
canteen. Lunch Menus were sent home on 
Tuesday along with a note indicating that 
orders should be placed at the canteen.This 
will need to be done before 10:00am. Please 
do not send orders to school. Look forward to 
seeing all families represented on the day. 
 
As Mr Gorman is away on the day we need a 
lot of additional help to ensure things run 
smoothly. Thanks to Terry for offering to take 
some equipment and our shade tent to the 
oval. If anyone can get there a bit early to 
give him and Max a hand to put our shade 
shelter up, it would be most appreciated. We 
also need help to set up high jump and get 
equipment to the various field events so if you 
can be there from about 8:15 it would be 
even better. 
 
In the unlikely event that we need to 
postpone or cancel the day, it will be 
announced on 2LF sometime after 7:00am. 
 
STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
The Primary Student of the Week this week is 
Charlie-Rose Hyde for displaying significant 
growth in Mathematics. The Infants Student 
of the Week is Laney for always being on 
task and for completing work with care. 
 

 

 
Garry Heath 
 
Principal 
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Date 

 
Event 

 
Venue/Time 

6th November Phillips’ shield Gus Smith 
Oval 
8:50 until 
3:00pm 
approx. 

15th Novevember Principals’ 
network 
meeting 

Eugowra All 
Day 

19th – 23rd  
November 

Swimming 
Lessons 

Cowra 
Acquatic 
Centre 
11:45 – 2:30 

27th November Cowra Ballet 
Concert and 
Art Gallery 

All Day 

18th December Presentation 
Day  

9:30am – 
11:00 Approx. 
Greenethorpe 
Hall 


